
 

Letter of Request to Postpone -  
BZA Application 
 
 
2 April 2018 
 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
Government of the District of Columbia  
441 4th Street, NW, Suite 210 South  
Washington DC 20001 

 
Re: BZA Zoning Application 19728 
 Application of Patrick and Becky McGeehan 
 121 Tennessee Ave, NE 
 

Dear Board of Zoning Adjustment: 

Due to the March 2018 ANC6a ED&Z meeting being cancelled due to weather, we 
are requesting to postpone the hearing for 121 Tennessee Ave, NE, which had been 
scheduled for April 18, 2018, to a future date after the ANC6a full committee meeting 
that will be held on May 10, 2018 so that we can navigate the ANC process prior to 
our BZA hearing. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
Melissa Boyette 
 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
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